
Throughout  the  2023-24  school  year,  employees,  students,  and  community  members

were honored with Lead Strong bracelets for their dedication to building a strong future

for  STPPS.  This  video  takes  a  look  back  at  the  Lead  Strong  Award  and  gives  the

perspective of what it meant to the honorees themselves.


